
Dear Council,
I wish to support the changes proposed by the Pasadena to open up a front to the church point general area. 
This proposal will provide a more pleasing aspect to the area enjoyed by locals and visitors as well as allowing 
some much needed competition as well as extra services.

Regards
Lesley Jill Scott
82 Thompson street 
Scotland Island.
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